
The Chairman, Board of Trustees, NSU Visited Newcastle University London 

and Plymouth University, UK 

 

As a part of enhancing global engagement, the Chairman, Board of Trustees, North 

South University met with Professor Amanda J Broderick, CEO and Director, 

Newcastle University, London on Wednesday, 11 October 2017 

Mr. Mohammed Shajahan also met Professor Nikolaos Tzokas, Executive Dean, 

Faculty of Business, Plymouth University on the same day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Shajahan handed over a crest to Professor Tzokas after the meeting at the 

Novotel London Tower Bridge Hotel. They discussed to explore joint research 

opportunities on all research aspects of Social, Policy and Enterprise Research. 

They also talked about establishing a Research Institute in NSU similar to 

Plymouth University and consider joint PhD or DBA program, MSc in Digital and 

Social Media Marketing, as well as joint development of new programs for NSU 

and the region. During this meeting an outline of MOU was also finalized which 

will be signed very soon. 


